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Christian care in the economy 

               Don’t miss the FWW special training event  

Chaplaincy and the Changing Economy  

Tuesday 27th September, 10am –1pm, The Kingfisher Centre, Redditch 

A morning for all workplace chaplains, trustees and supporters and anyone interested in finding out more about workplace  
chaplaincy—includes visiting businesses in the Kingfisher Centre to meet workers and workplace chaplains. Buffet lunch included.  

Find out more  To book your place call 01905 621 780, or email Alison at comms@faithatwork.co.uk  

Your invitation could just be the start...  
As the cost of living crisis is felt acutely by small businesses, the need for workplace chaplains is greater than 
ever.  In response, FWW aims to expand the number of active workplace chaplains we have. Is there someone 
in your church who could answer this call to mission, by providing just a few hours a month, dedicated to vis-
iting and supporting a few local businesses, and those who work there? If so, please invite them to the Event on 
the 27th September at the Kingfisher Shopping Centre — see above. It would be a great way to introduce 
someone to this amazing and rewarding ministry. 
Why not also encourage them to discover more by joining the 5-week online Introduction to Workplace  
Chaplaincy Course which starts on Tuesday 25th October, 7-8:30pm.  It is being led by FWW Development 
Officer Dick Johnson for the national network of chaplains, Workplace Chaplaincy Mission UK. Find out more 
and register for a place here.  And if those dates don’t suit please encourage anyone to be in touch with us and 
register their interest. Dick is always pleased to receive invitations to speak at churches about our work. 

MONTHLY FWW PRAYERS  

Our next monthly online Prayer Meeting will 

be on Tuesday 6th September, 13:00-13:30 

(and for the rest of the year on 6th Oct, 9th 

Nov and 6th Dec). Contact Alison for the Zoom 

link at comms@faithatwork.org.uk 

The full PRAYER GUIDE for September can be found 
at www.faithatwork.org.uk/prayer/   
This month we pray especially for:  

• businesses struggling with rising costs 

• more volunteer chaplains 

• Preparations for FWW at the Business Expo 

WCM UK Online mini-conference 

Good Business: 
How workplace chaplains connect with 
issues of tax, business ethics and the 

wider issues of the economy.  

Monday 3rd October 2022 
7:00pm – 8:30pm 

Find out more and book your place here 

 
  

 FWW at Expo 
FWW will be promoting our 
work to businesses at the 
Chamber of Commerce  
Business Expo at the Three  
Counties Showground on the 
13th October.   

We’re using this opportunity, 
through our membership of 
the Chamber, to try to make 
contact with new businesses 
which might welcome a  
chaplain, in the present  
economic context, particular-
ly in the manufacturing sector 
where we currently have few 
links. Dick and Alison will 
represent FWW at the stand 
we are currently preparing. 
Look out for a report in the 
next newsletter. 
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